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File Ref : SF2015/029584 
 

19 March 2019 
 
Mr Glenn Snow 
Director Transport Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment  
320 Pitt Street  
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
Attention: Michael Young 
 
Dear Glenn, 
 
Amended Application to Modify the WestConnex M4 – Westbound Off Ramp to Hill Road 
 
I refer to the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) that were issued to Roads and 
Maritime on 22 June 2017 (Application Number SSI 6148 (Mod 2)) for the proposed westbound off ramp 
from the M4 Motorway onto Hill Road Lidcombe. 
 
Since these SEARs were issued, Roads and Maritime has re-evaluated the options for the off-ramp in 
consultation with key stakeholders and adopted a new design that differs from the proposal previously 
presented to the Department and was the basis for the June 2017 SEARs.   
 
Consequently, please find attached an amended application for SEARs based on the new design together 
with a copy of the previously issued SEARs with suggested edits and comments. We would also welcome 
the opportunity to review a draft of the revised SEARs before the Department issues a final version. 
 
Should you wish, I would be pleased to meet in person to provide a presentation on the new ramp design. If 
you would like to arrange this or require any further information on this application please contact me on 
0427 641 892.      
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Steven Bywater 
Hill Road Delivery Manager 
 

 

 


